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O
Our learning this week
English
This week the children have been writing
their non-chronological reports and
learning the difference between the
passive and active voice.

Our learning next week
English
Next week the children will be planning to
write an adventure story. Our grammar
focus will be varying sentences and using
exciting vocabulary to engage the reader.

Spellings
The children have been learning to spell
words with unstressed vowels and
unstressed consanants.

Spellings
The children will be learning to spell words
from the year 5/6 spelling list.

Maths
We have have continued to work on
division and have progressed on to the
long method of division.
Topic
The children have applied the skills they
have developed in English to write an
engaging recount about our trip to the
Natural History Museum. They have aslo
enjoyed a trip to a Mosque and the
Cathedral, in order to compare the two
religions as part of their learning in RE.

Maths
The children will be starting a unit of work
on Fractions.

Notices and Homework
Homework
Please encourage your children to practise
their weekly spellings ready for their test
on Monday.
Children must also continue to read so
they can be working towards their targets
on Accelerated Reader. The children now
know their point targets for Bronze award
and some children have already achieved
these!
The deadline for game ideas for the
Christmas fair is Wednesday.

Topic
In Geography, the children will be revising
the water cycle and learning about the
features of a river. In Science, the children
will begin to plan a non-chronological
report about the digestive system. They
will also return to their recounts about the
trip to the Natural History Museum in order
to make their final edits.

Timestables
The curriculum expectation is that children
know all the timestbles up to 12x12. The
children must be fluent with these number
facts, therefore can you please ensure the
children are rehearsing these at home.
The children have set themselves a
personal target to work towards in class
this week.

